
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

June 17, 1997 

 

 

To:  David Marwell 

cc:  Michelle Combs 

 

From:  Eric Scheinkopf 

 

Subject: Attached March 13, 1997 letter regarding NARA actions on old State Department 

records 

 

On March 7, 1997 you sent, at my suggestion the attached letter to Henry Wolfinger at NARA 

regarding a request for information relating to certain State Department records that Michelle and I 

thought might have information relevant to the ARRB’s mission.  After looking at the reply from 

NARA, Michelle and I determined that these record schedules were not pertinent to the ARRB’s 
mission.   

 

This memorandum is written for purposes of closure regarding this particular matter. 

  

Attachment 


